



TOWN OF WEST SENECA





TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Dickson

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

July 13, 2020

RE:

Resignation of Robert Maza as

Court Security Officer, Part-time

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Kindly accept the resignation of Robert Maza as Court Security Officer, Part-time effective July 18, 2020 and further authorize the Supervisor to complete and sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Respectfully

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police July 6, 2020

West Seneca Police Department 1250 Union Rd. West Seneca, N.Y. 14224

Chief Denz,

Please accept this letter as my official notice of resignation from the position of Court Officer with the Town of West Seneca. I would like the effective date to be July 18, 2020. Due to the current Covid-19 crisis, I have concerns for my health and safety in and about the court room and Town Board meeting room; where there are a large number of people gathering.

I Thank you and the Town for giving me the opportunity to work in this capacity since it's inception.

Respectfully,

Robert A. Maza